PARKWOOD MEADOWS SUBDIVISION H.O.A. BOARD OF DIRECTORS

c/o RIVERSIDE MANAGEMENT COMPANY INC.

8919 W. ARDENE ST. BOISE, IDAHO 83709

September 23, 2023

To: All Parkwood Meadows Subdivision H.O.A. Members
 Re: Letter from Parkwood Meadows Neighborhood News
Greetings H.O.A. Members and home occupants,

You may have recently received a letter in the mail from the “Parkwood Meadows Neighborhood News”. Please be advised that there is no known entity or authorized person(s) by the Parkwood Meadows H.O.A. Board of Directors or Riverside Property management Inc. currently approved to operate under this title or name. This letter contains a checklist of items that if followed could cause severe damage to your home’s mechanical systems, cause slippery or icy surfaces, and may pose a danger to your personal health and safety. This letter has been sent to all of you without any identifiers as to who may have sent it. Please note that any approved correspondence by the Board of Directors or Riverside Property Management Inc. will be sent to you with full contact information included and will be posted on the Riverside Property Management website under Parkwood Meadows Subdivision for all to review and access. http//www.riversidemanagement.com

Your home, yard areas, and improvements are all different in many ways. The Board of Directors and Property Management Company will contact home owners in a confidential manner if there are issues regarding your homes and yard areas. NO OTHER PERSON(S) have the right to contact you and suggest or tell you what you need to do to your homes.  

The Parkwood Meadows Subdivision H.O.A. Board of Directors and Riverside Property Management Inc. strongly suggest that you refer to your owner’s manuals or contact an industry professional prior to taking any action regarding any items that have been suggested in this letter. The Parkwood Meadows Subdivision H.O.A. Board of Directors and Riverside Property Management Inc. will not be held responsible or liable for any damages or personal injury which may occur as a result of following the recommendations of the “Parkwood Meadows Neighborhood News.” Again, this is NOT a Board of Directors or Property Management authorized letter. 

Respectfully, 

Parkwood Meadows Subdivision H.O.A. Board of Directors and Riverside Property Management Inc.

